
 

 

NOTICE 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

To be held at 
 

St. Michael’s School (Primary School Hall) 
Daws Hill Lane 

 

on 
 

Thursday 7th November 2019 at 7:30 pm 

 
Apart from the statutory items that we are required to cover at AGMs, the main topics 
for the meeting will be our Neighbourhood Plan and how the Forum will operate 
going forward.  
 
The meeting will also include a Questions & Answers session, so we would welcome 
being advised of any questions or concerns that you might have – in advance please, 
(by e-mail to committee@dhnf.org). 
 

 
 
The website also explains how the Forum will function once the Plan is in force.   

All residents are encouraged to attend this meeting, thereby having the opportunity 

to have their say.  Attendance will also show support to your current Committee who, 

along with previous Committee members, have worked tirelessly for many years on 

your behalf to achieve this result. 

 

YOUR SUPPORT at this final stage WILL BE MUCH APPRECIATED. 

Our Neighbourhood Plan is now complete and 

has been endorsed by your Committee.  The final 

stage is for WDC to organise an open referendum 

for all residents to vote on the Plan.  IT IS 

IMPORTANT THAT THERE IS A GOOD RESPONSE 

to the referendum.  

The finalised Neighbourhood Plan is available to 

view on our website (http://www.dhnf.org).  
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